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BACKGROUND

* This project will replace 40 wooden pole
street lights destroyed in Fountaingrove
area during the Tubbs Fire. Replacement
street lights will be upgraded per the city
standard for decorative metal poles in the
Southridge Drive neighborhood as well in
the Fir Ridge Drive Neighborhood




ANALYSIS

 The project was advertised on September
20, 2019, and bids were received on
October 15, 2019. A total of four (4) bids
were received, ranging from $285,910.00 to
$546,3800.00.

 The low bid was 23.25% under the
Engineer’s estimate.

e Construction is anticipated to begin
approximately January 2020. The length of
the contract is 20 working days.




RECOMMENDATION

* It is recommended by the Transportation and
Public Works Department that the Council, by
motion, award Contract No. C02246, Fire
Damaged Street Lights Replacement in
Fountaingrove, in the amount of $285,910.00 to
the lowest responsible bidder, Joe Lunardi
Electric, Inc., of Sebastopol, California, approve a
15% contract contingency, and authorize a total
contract amount of $328,796.50.

* Questions?







